COPY OF AIR LETTER

;g LLEOYD S REGISTIER OF SHIPPINCG
! | 71, Fenchurch Street, EC 3
() 16th December, 1954,
Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 2lst October
and yours of the 2nd November last respecting the
Hotorship "FAK-FAK", I shall be glad to learn how this
case nov stands.

Information regarding the carrying out of the
survey of the starboard serewshaft, which became due
so long ago as larch last, will also be appreciateds

Yours failthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Cormlttee.

Je Baart, Esqs,
DIAKARTA.
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